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Good Neighbor Commission of Texas

January 9, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American G. I. Fbrum
1315 Bright
Oorpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Good Neighbor Commission would like to invite you to attend a
reception and its First Quarterly Meeting on January 21 and 22, 1985.

The reception will be held on Monday, January 21 at 7:00 p.m. at the
Marriott Hotel in Austin which is located at IH-35 and Highway 290.
The First Quarterly Meeting of the Good Neighbor Commission will begin
the morning of the 22nd at 9:00 a.m. at the same location.

The Commission will be honored by your presence. If your busy
schedule does not permit you to join us, your representative will be
rue lccmed.

Sincerely,
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